
 

 



 PRESIDENT’S  MESSAGE 

Over the years, there have been many applications for assistance, both in the Welfare Beneficiary scheme 
and the Student Sponsorship scheme.  The coordinators and the Management committee have the 
unenviable task of choosing the most deserving of these applications.  It would be very easy indeed, to 
reach out and help all these deserving people, crying out for help. 
 
However, together with the commitment to ‘Care for the Less Fortunate ‘, there is also the responsibility 
of continuing and sustaining our work, into the future.  
 
Thanks to your generosity and goodwill, we have been able to fund and extend our vision to help those in 
need.  Presently there are 215 welfare beneficiaries, receiving pensions / family allowances and a total of 
174 sponsored students. 
 
The extra funds generated by a  favourable  dollar to Rupee exchange rate in the past year proved 
beneficial and we were able to pay mid-year and Christmas bonuses. Also a very generous member 
donated an additional Rs.1000/= for every pensioner towards the Christmas bonus last year. The dollar 
however, has been on a roller coaster in recent months. The drop in the dollar has resulted in having to 
review our ability to fund  a mid-year bonus this year.  These are challenges we face and challenges we 
will work hard to resolve and overcome.  We simply cannot fail those who depend on us and look towards 
us to help them in their time of need. 
 
Recently I received a “Thank You” letter from one of our beneficiaries in Sri Lanka. It was a simple and yet 
powerful letter from the heart. A letter that brings a tear to your eyes and compels you to read it again to 
realize the pain, anguish and sorrow this lady had to bear every day in her life. She suffers with the reality 
of her life, that she is not able to offer a better life for her children. And yet, the words also resonate a 
heartfelt thanks to each and every one of you for having reached out to ease her burden and give help to 
her and her children and hope for a better life. 
 
It epitomizes the fact that generosity has no borders. In reaching out to help  a stranger, whose 
circumstances in life we probably will never know,  is the greatest gesture of kindness and love we can 
offer our fellow human being.  Perhaps we may not receive a word of thanks, but one thing we can be 
certain of, is that there will always be gratitude and a blessing in their hearts and thoughts. This letter, 
printed in this newsletter, is simple in its prose, yet emotive  in its content. 
 
It was also good to have feedback from a  couple, about a student they had sponsored for many years.  It 
was with great pride that they spoke to me about him and the fact that he had graduated through 
university, completed an engineering degree and was due to read a paper at a conference in Switzerland. 
To the sponsors, this young boy was indeed a part of their family, their life and he had fulfilled the dreams 
and aspirations they had hoped for him. A success story to be proud of. 
 
Finally, it is with pleasure that I wish to share with you, their words which still remain fresh in my mind. 
“Thank You to the Eighty Club for giving us the opportunity to sponsor a child. It is an honour and privilege 
to be a part of this great Club”. 
 
I am sure that I speak for each and every one of us on the committees when I say, “it is an honour and 
privilege to have all of you, members, sponsors, benefactors and well-wishers, who believe in our cause 
and assist us in every way you can. 
 
God Bless You All 
 
Earle Ferdinand 
 



 

 

PRAYER :  Lord help me to give and not remember; to receive and not to forget . Amen 

 

  



  
NOMINATION FORM 

 
EIGHTY CLUB MELBOURNE, INC. NO.A0013333T 

 
The Administrative Secretary, 

                 Eighty Club Melbourne, Inc. 
8, Peter Street, 
Doncaster East, Vic. 3109 
 

NOMINATION FOR 2016/2017 OFFICE BEARERS 

 
We nominate……………………………………………………………………….for the office of 
 
………………………………………………………………..…in the Club for the above period. 
 
Proposer’s Name and Signature……………………………..……………………………………. 
 
Seconder’s Name and Signature…………………………………………….…………………… 
 
Nominee’s Signature indicating consent…………………………………………….…………. 
 
NB. The completed form must reach the Administrative Secretary before August 1st 2015.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Nominees must be up to date with membership fees and be prepared to 

perform ALL the duties of the Office for which they have been nominated) 

 

Annual General Meeting 

The Annual General Meeting of the Eighty Club Melbourne Inc, will be held on the 

23rd August 2015 at the Good Shepherd Church Hall,  

 Academy Ave,  Wheelers Hill,   at 3.30pm. 

Please be advised that this meeting will follow our Lunch event, held on the same day. 

Their Journey’s  Just Begun   

Words of Solace for All those who have lost their Loved ones. 

His or Her’s  journey’s just begun. Don’t think of them as gone away, their journeys just begun. 

Life holds so many facets, this earth is only one. 

Think of them as resting,  from the sorrows and the tears 

In a place of warmth and comfort,  where there are no days and years. 

Think how they must be wishing,  that we could know today 

How nothing but our sadness,  can really pass away. 

Think of them as living,  in the hearts of those they touched, 

For nothing loved is EVER lost, and they were loved so much. 

 E. Brenneman. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ASLEEP IN GOD’S CARE 
 

WILLIAMSZ. Myrna June.    June 12 1934 - April 2 2015. Adored wife of Denis, much loved mother 

of Steven, Gary, Craig, Miles and Lisa. Sadly missed and always in our hearts. 

METZELING. Esme Clare. 15.05.1918 - 28.05.2015 Died peacefully at Bellbird Hospital surrounded 

by family on Thursday May 28, 2015. Loving wife of Budge (dec. ), sister and sister-in-law of Stanley 
and Christobelle, Ranee and Jock, Merrill and Gwen, and Elmo (all dec. ); sister-in-law of Winston (dec. 
) and Aileen, Carlyle and Joy (both dec. ), Lorraine and Gigi, Ishbel and Tom (dec. ), and Ralph. Teacher 
to many, loved by us all, now at peace. 

PERERA  -  CASPERSZ  -  Lorette, passed away peacefully in Colombo, Sri Lanka, on Saturday, 6th 

June 2015, aged 77 years. She will be dearly missed by her 8 loving children and grandchildren. Beloved 
wife of the late Oscar Perera, loved daughter of Maurus & Zoe Caspersz (both dec’d),  sister and sister-

in-law of: Doyne & Marlene, Trevor (dec’d) & Therese, Rosemary & Raja (dec’d), Heloise & Tony (dec’d), Humphrey & Jenni 
and Caryll & Dillon. 

La Brooy,  Iris Gwenilda.  Dearly beloved wife of Earle.  My beautiful soul mate of 59 years.  Loving and loved 
Mother of Sandra, Alistair, Bruce and Spencer.  Loving Grandma of Ryan.  Beautiful memories of a beautiful Lady, 
will be cherished forever 

Buultjens, Eustace (Stanley) 12/1/1928 – 23/3/2015 Ages 87.  Much loved Father to Dawn and Bryan, and Father 
in Law to Hugh and Judy.  Cherished Grandfather to Jared and Tara.  Adored Brother to Shelton (dec), Mervyn 
(dec), Doreen (dec), Ivan, Muriel, Trevor, Ninette, Noeline, Beulah and Audrey.  Forever in our hearts. 
  

Varney, Merle Doris, beloved wife of Ashley, Mother to Allan, Chris, Rebecca, and Son in Law  John.  Much loved 
Grandma to Siobhan, and Dillon.  We love you and you will be in our hearts forever.  Rest in peace. 
  

Hoffman, Wilhelm Ernest Fritz, passed away peacefully at Dandenong Hospital on March 23, 2015 aged 79 
years.  Eldest son of Earnest and Noeline Hoffman (both dec),  Brother to Hugh and Helen (UK), Laraine and 
Vernon (dec), David, Everard and Dagmar, Cheryl and Wilhelm, Maive and Russell and Roger (dec).  Loving Father 
to Cecillia. .  We thank God for the strength He gave you in the past few years and for the memories we share.  Rest 
in Peace. 

Happy Birthday to: 
 

Joan Gerlach, Victor De Silva, Doris Abel, Anton Dekker, Errol Smith, 

Vernon Muller (S.L.), Kingsley Henderling, Rita VanGeyzel, Melody King, 

Mignonne Abhayawickrema, Clair Herft, Elvera Paternott, Elaine Orchard, 

Rodney De Kretser, Hyacinth Maureen Kelly. 
 

Happy Anniversary to: 
 

Max & Joan Gerlach, Christine & Norman Deckker, Shireen & Earle 

Ferdinand, Mignonne & Prema Abhayawickrema, Kristina & Anton Dekker, 

Jean & Anton Vanderwert, Jeanne & Malcolm Lourensz, Anthea & Vernon 

Muller (S.L.), Elaine & Errol Orchard, Vanessa & Simon Black, Pam & Dudley 

Ludekens. 

 Welcome to New Members:  

We say a warm welcome to Maureen McIlwraith and Margot Beattie. 

It is our sincere wish that they will participate actively in the life of the Club and gain satisfaction from 

knowing that their efforts will benefit, directly, people who are desperately in need of assistance.   

 



 

 
 Anthea Muller  -  Chairperson, Social Welfare,  DBU Sri Lanka 

Anthea Muller the honorary Social Welfare Consultant of The Dutch Burgher Union in 
Colombo has retired after almost two decades of loving conscientious service  to the 
community.  The Eighty Club of Melbourne says a very deeply felt; Thank you Anthea, 
for your kindness and care and for enabling us to fulfil our mission of helping the 
underprivileged members of the Burgher community in S.L. 
 
Anthea wrote at the time:  “I felt honoured when in July 1998, the late Mr. Harold 
Speldewinde, then President  proposed  my  name and  I was unanimously elected to the 
new position of Social Welfare Consultant Dutch Burgher Union”.  The consultant’s 
principle  role was to look  after the needy of the community in S.L. and this Anthea  did 
with amazing sympathy, energy and magnetism – yes magnetism;  because  she attracted 
several others to join in alleviating  hunger, suffering and homelessness in the  needy of 
our community.  I recall the times when Anthea even organised medical and eye-clinics 
with free consultations by caring practitioners and distributed medicines and spectacles 

begged and cajoled from sympathetic donors. 
 
Soon after the ECM  asked the DBU to supervise our Student Sponsorship Program; a sponsor complained of never 
hearing from the student or parents.   When told that the sponsorship would cease because of non 
communication. Anthea visited the family; far away from Colombo, and found a child who was deaf & dumb and 
a single mother ( yes a Burgher ) who was illiterate. This child’s life was amazingly brightened when Anthea 
arranged and the sponsor paid for this child to be educated at the Deaf & Dumb School in Colombo - where she 
eventually learnt a trade. This is just one example of the care and interest with which Anthea worked tirelessly 
to assist and improve conditions for the unfortunate members of our community. 
 
Anthea Muller; we are deeply impressed by your enthusiastic and caring efforts to bring comfort and hope to the 
beneficiaries and sponsored students of the ECM;  long may you enjoy good health and happiness. 
 
Maurice Forster 
(Maurice was the founder of the Student Sponsorship Program for the Eighty Club Melbourne and worked closely 
with Anthea in conjunction with the Student Sponsorship Program and the Welfare Beneficiary Program) 

 

Our Very Dear Friend  Anthea  by  June Isaaks 

It is with great pleasure that I write about Anthea Muller.  In 1998 her name was proposed by the  
then President of the Dutch Burgher Union of Ceylon Harold Speldewinde.  The General  
Committee unanimously elected her to the new position of Social Welfare Consultant of the 
Dutch Burgher Union of Ceylon. 
 
The position involved overlooking the needy of the Community, the Welfare Beneficiaries, and the 
Sponsorship of children for the purpose of Education.  In 2008 she was awarded HonoraryLife 
Membership of the Dutch Burgher Union of Ceylon.  I am sure nobody deserved it more than Anthea. 
 
 She did a great job for the Eighty Club, overseeing the Welfare Beneficiaries and also seeing to the 
 Child Sponsors amongst other things.  Sadly she decided to resign this year and is succeeded by  
April Atton.  She and Darryl kept up a daily correspondence on Email and after he passed away,  I 
still keep in touch with her very regularly.  She is a real true friend and has become very dear to  
me over the years. 
 
 Anthea did a WONDERFUL job as Social Welfare Co-ordinator and had a great deal of patience 
 and understanding when dealing with everyone.  We wish her God’s choicest blessings in the  
 years ahead. 
                                                                 
 



  
 

Donation of Clothing to Welfare Beneficiaries & Students. 
 

   Thanks to Mrs. Anne Salvador-Dunlop, the Welfare Beneficiaries and Sponsored Students of the                     
Eighty Club Melbourne were in for a pleasant surprise, receiving brand new clothing of Skirts, Blouses,  
pants and caps, when calling over to receive their payments/allowances at the DBU Sri Lanka in April. 

 
    Anne has over the years, been instrumental in helping many charities in    

Sri Lanka and other parts of the world. She had sourced a large quantity 
of superceded corporate attire and generously organized the shipping of 
3 cartons of these items to the DBU in Sri Lanka. 

 
The items were cleared from the port by the Eighty Club Melbourne and 
handed over to the DBU for distribution, which was organized by Mrs. April 
Atton and Etienne Jayatunga. These items were of excellent quality and 
greatly appreciated by all those who received them. 

 
Thank You Anne for your thoughtfulness and kindness in helping the ‘Less Fortunate’ in Sri Lanka 

 
Keep up the Good Work  

            
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE POWER OF PRAYER  

I decided to go to the mixed religion seminar for the first time.  

I sat down and then the Catholic Priest came up to me, laid his hands on my head and said "By 

the will of God the Almighty and Jesus Christ, you will walk today".            I told him I was not 

paralysed. 

Then came the Pentecostal minister and laid his hands on me and said "By the will of God the 

Almighty, you will walk today’.      Again I told him there was nothing wrong with me. 

Then came the Muslim Imam and laid his hands on me and said "By the will of Allah the 

Almighty, you will walk today’.     Again I told him there was nothing wrong with me. 

Then came The Buddhist monk and laid his hands on me and said "By the will of Buddha, you 

will walk today’.                             Again I told him there was nothing wrong with me. 

After the prayers and sermons, I stepped outside, and lo and behold,  

My bike had been stolen  !!!!!! 

 



 THE ECM STUDENT SPONSORSORSHIP SCHEME 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maurice Forster writes: 

I received yesterday a letter from a student - sponsored many years ago through the ECM  Student Sponsorship Program  

- which gave me great delight. I wish to share some of the sentiments expressed in this letter with you and our club 

members. 

 This young man’s letter certainly bears witness to the attainment of the aims of the program. 

From  memory the sponsoree  was from a family whose widowed  mother  was challenged  with the costs of educating 

a young family; we helped and now have this wonderful  outcome – evident from excerpts of the young man’s letter. 

“Dear Uncle Maurice, 

How are you ?? Hope you are keeping well.  It’s been a very long time since writing to you  & I am sorry for not keeping 

in touch.  

I completed a banking degree some time back & just had my graduation last January. Currently am reading for an MBA 

offered by Cardiff Metropolitan University UK which is conducted at the  International college of business and 

technology (ICBT) campus based in Sri Lanka. 

Thank you so much for the support and & words of encouragement that has brought me to a place where I could stand 

on my feet today. 

Currently  am working for HSBC which is based in Colombo where we provide system based support to HSBC banks 

around the world………………………..” 

Keep up the good work my friends in the Eighty Club, and  support the Student Sponsorship Program.  

By uplifting one student you help and inspire many.   

 

Help Change the Life of a Child                     

Education is the road that children need to follow to reach their full potential in life.  It is the foundation and key to 

breaking the cycle of poverty and can create a better future for children and their families.                                                              

When equipped with knowledge, skills and ambition,  children can grow up to live happy, empowered lives, and be 
valuable members of society.   Yet many children in need in Sri Lanka do not get a quality education where they can 

learn and develop. This is especially true of the poorer children in the Burgher Community.  This is why we promote 

education and work to facilitate sponsorships for students who otherwise would not have a chance to attend schools 

and receive an education. 

The ECM student sponsorship scheme currently assists, solely through the generous donations from sponsors, the 
education of 141 children in Colombo and 36 in Batticaloa. This is why we promote education and work to facilitate 
sponsorships for students who otherwise would not have a chance to attend schools and receive an education. 

One of the most rewarding aspects of sponsoring a student is how sponsors get to know them personally and 
see firsthand how their generosity can positively impact the student's and their family’s lives. We provide various ways 
in which sponsors can form this personal bond with the student, including sending regular updates of their school 
report cards,  giving the option to write letters directly to them, and letting sponsors know about their current family’s 
living situation on a regular basis. We also invite sponsors to travel to Sri Lanka and meet their student and their family 
one-on-one! 

Through the profound investment of an education, you can change a child’s life and enable them to have a brighter 

future. We hope that you consider a sponsorship today.  

Please contact :Trevor Collette at :  trevorcollette 43 @bigpond.com   PH: 03 9706 1084 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE EIGHTY CLUB OF MELBOURNE INC 
 

is holding it’s next luncheon on 

August 23, 2015 
from 12.30 onwards 

at 

The Good Shepherd Hall,  
Academy Avenue, Wheelers Hill 

Tuck into a choice of Roti 

with all its accompaniments (curries and sambols) 

followed by a delicious dessert 

  
Pol Roti Godamba 

  
                         Kothu Roti                    Rice 

                                                                            Price per head $30.00….(BYO) 
 

For bookings:  
Jenny & Annesley Young...........................  9548 3920 
 
Silverene & Peter Jacotine…………………..0414 666 368 
 

                         and other Committee Members 

 
 



 

 

.66 CENTS A DAY HELPS EDUCATE A CHILD IN SRI LANKA 

We are in need of more sponsors as there are 10 approved applications awaiting 
sponsorship. In addition there are 5 students whose sponsors have discontinued their 
support. We urgently require to find  15 new sponsors. 
 
Please consider spending .66 cents a day to help educate a poor struggling student in Sri 

Lanka reach their full potential in life. 

For further information, please contact the Student Sponsorship Coordinator on 

Telephone (03) 97061084 or by e-mail  trevorcollette43@bigpond.com   

 

 

HOW YOUR MONEY IS SPENT 

April Atton (who took over from Anthea Muller) and her hardworking team mailed postcards to the 215 Eighty 

Club Welfare Beneficiaries, hired chairs and ordered refreshments for distribution of funds on 29th April. They each 

received Rs.9000 plus a Spouse Allowance and a family allowance for those with dependents.  

Total amount distributed was Rs.2,096,250.00. 

We are grateful to April and her team for the efficient and humane manner in which they organise the distribution 

of Eighty Club funds. 

An emergency fund of Rs.20,000 is also provided to cater for contingency welfare callers who require 
assistance for their medical and other needs. 
 

Payments from the Emergency Fund provided by the Eighty Club for Jan/March are as follows 

Date Name Amount Details 

13/01/2015 Michael Davidson 1,000 Needs money to go to hospital. 

23/01/2015 Leo Phillipsz 1,000 72 years.  No income.  Seems very weak. 

10/02/2015 Mrs. P. Lowe (WB) 2,000 Has a brain tumour and now blind.  Needs to do some tests. 

11/02/2015 Mrs. Rachel Deckker 3,000 60 yrs.  Has a school going daughter.  Lives on the beach and 

     pays Rs.5,000 p.m.  

12/02/2015 Mr. Louis Pereira 1,000 66 yrs.  Has no income and no family.  No place to stay 

13/02/2015 Mrs. Wyderman 2,000 Stays in an Elders Home and is supported by a niece. 

13/02/2015 
Mrs. Joyce Violet 
Schokman 

2,000 70 yrs.  Lives with her brother. Children support as best as 

     they can. 

14/02/2015 Mr. Rexie Neydorff 2,000 71 yrs.  Needs a cataract op.  Has no income. 

17/02/2015 Mr. John Berenger 1,000 Lives in an Elders Home.  Needs money to buy a new flask. 

17/02/2015 Mrs. Shirani Mack 2,000 Collecting money to pay her house rent. 

18/02/2015 Mr. Michael Hopman 2,000 Highly diabetic.  Has already lost a toe and lost his job.  Wife 

     is also sick.  They have a daughter who is not normal. 

18/02/2015 Mrs. Merci de Lile 1,000 77 yrs.  No income.  Son who works overseas helps.  She has 

     a daughter who is not normal.  Goes without meals at times. 

       

  Total 20,000   

 

mailto:trevorcollette43@bigpond.com


 OUR GRATEFUL THANKS TO THE FOLLOWING FOR THEIR GENEROUS DONATIONS 
 

 

Donations received to 15th June 2015 
 

  

Alles Maureen 75.00  Stanton Therese 143.00  
75th Birthday Celebration   In memory of Vesta Corinne de 

Silva 
  

Bartholomeusz Vernon Katie 400.00  Weinman Doreen 60.00  

Bertus Christine 100.00  Weinman Doreen 40.00  
In memory of Anthony Bertus   In memory of Sherine Vanderputt   

Carron Hazel 100.00  Willenberg Shelton S 50.00  

In memory of Carron       
& Melder Families      

DaSilva Clifford 250.00     

Ferguson Bernadette 20.00    IN MEMORY OF STANLEY 
BUULTJENS 

  

Fernando Andrew Terri 25.00  Cooke  Noeline 20.00  
 In memory of Doreen Gauder   Fernando Andrew Terri 25.00  

Fernando Sharon 25.00  Fernando Audrey 50.00  
In memory of Doreen Gauder    Fernando Sharon 25.00  

Gibson Jean & Tammy 50.00  Gauder  Caryl 20.00  
In memory of Myrna Williamsz    Gauder  Muriel 100.00  

Gunaratnam Marcus Karmini 2,000.00  Isaaks  June 25.00  

Jilla Homi Marjorie 50.00  Vollenhoven Elmo Beulah 50.00  

Maloney Tyrone Pauline 200.00  Willenberg Cholmondoley  Melrose 20.00  

In memory of M.J. & 
M.L.Maloney 

     

Martinus Oswald Maeve 20.00        IN MEMORY OF IRIS LABROOY   

In memory of Wendy Weinman   Isaaks  June 25.00  

Moldrich Elmo  Dionne 100.00  Anonymous                                   162.00  

Silbeck Sherline 60.00  Berenger L 15.00  
In memory of Anton de Jong   Foenander Robin 40.00  

Spittel Dave Coreen 50.00  J. Ruben & J Labrooy  50.00  

Anonymous 3 X $25 75.00  Neil Cook                                       200.00  

Anonymous 2 X $80 160.00  S, Pettirossi                                    50.00  
 

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTIONS     
SUBSCRIPTIONS ARE DUE FOR JULY 2015 TO JUNE 2016 PLEASE FIND INVOICE ATTACHED    

       

YOUR COOPERATION IN PAYING PROMPTLY WILL BE GREATLY APPRECIATED    

       

PAYMENTS CAN BE MADE BY CASH/CHEQUE/EFT/BANK DEPOSIT    

       

IF DEPOSITING AT A BANK PLEASE USE  A NUMBER AS A REFERENCE NOT A NAME 

   

             TELEPHONE OR MEMBERSHIP OR INVOICE NUMBER WOULD BE SUITABLE     

   

 
“Generosity is the most natural outward expression of an inner attitude of compassion and loving-kindness.”  
                                                                                                                                                                                Dalai Lama XIV 

 

http://www.goodreads.com/author/show/570218.Dalai_Lama_XIV


 Puzzles Anyone? 
 

 

 

TOPIC - Birds 
Can you find the hidden words? They may be horizontal or vertical. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Across 
1. Twelve (5) 
4. Hoard (5) 
7. Unaware (9) 
8. Gape (4) 
10. Wore away (6) 
12. Birds of prey (6) 
13. Notion (4) 
16. Large spider (9) 
18. The lowest point of anything (5) 
19. Implied (5) 
Down 
1. Journal (5) 
2. Menagerie (3) 
3. World's longest river (4) 
4. Secret or hidden (6) 
5. Bustling (7) 
6. Abated (5) 
9. Placed a bet (7) 
11. Thinner (6) 
12. Consumed (5) 
14. Proficient (5) 
15. Female relative (4) 
17. Part of a circle (3) 
 

BUZZARD, CANARY, CONDOR, 

CROW, EAGLE, FALCON, 

FLAMINGO, GANNET, GOOSE, 

HAWK, HERON, IBIS, KESTREL, 

KOOKABURRA, LARK, OSTRICH, 

PARROT, PARTRIDGE, 

PENGUIN, PHEASANT, PIGEON, 

PUFFIN, ROBIN, STARLING, 

VULTURE, WREN 

Crossword solution 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEIVE YOUR NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL 

 Dear Members, 

The Eighty Club Melbourne is committed to providing you with an informative newsletter about the club,  

our activities and events. 

However with the escalating costs of postage and printing, it would be a major cost saving, if we could send you,  

our newsletter by email. This will also enable you to receive the newsletter in full colour.  

These savings will help increase our funding to providing and ‘Caring for the Less Fortunate’  

Please indicate your preference for receiving the newsletter by emailing us at 

       editor@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au.  and submitting your Name and email address. 

You may also subscribe by visiting our website at  www.eightyclubmelboune.org.au, 

Go to the newsletter page and click on the subscribe link. 

 

Thank You, 

 

Affordable rates guaranteeing  privacy, comfort and convenience in the capital city of Colombo. 
Fully Air Conditioned  bedrooms with high quality linen and attached bathrooms – Washing machine – Microwave – Fridge – Cable 

TV – Internet – Telephone – 24 hours security – Underground Parking – Roof top terrace – Close proximity to Restaurants, 
supermarkets and hospitals. 

 

  

Reservations : 

Call Uddi 
+61 419 500 252 

T/F: +61 3 9802 8051 
M:    +61 4195 04491 
         +61 41950 0252 
SL:   +94 77 877 5101 

Web:   www.uniwicktoursandtravels.net 

 
Email : sales@uniwicktoursandtravels.net 
             uniwick88@gmail.com 

               

UNIWICK TOURS & TRAVELS 
3 Loram Court,  
Glen Waverley,  
Victoria 3150, Australia 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION 

PAYMENT OF MEMBERSHIP FEES CAN BE MADE, IN CASH, TO ANY COMMITTEE MEMBER OR BY CHEQUE, MONEY ORDER OR 

DIRECT BANK TRANSFER INTO THIS CLUB’S ANZ BANK ACCOUNT AS FOLLOWS: 

ACCOUNT NAME: EIGHTY CLUB MELBOURNE, INC. 

BRANCH NUMBER: BSB 013479          ACCOUNT NUMBER:  300355583 

IN MAKING DIRECT DEPOSITS PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR INVOICE NUMBER AS A REFERENCE.  IN ADDITION TO YOUR 
MEMBERSHIP FEE, A VOLUNTARY DONATION WILL BE GREATLY APPRECIATED ! 

 

mailto:editor@eightyclubmelbourne.org.au
http://www.eightyclubmelboune.org.au/
http://uniwicktoursandtravels.net/www.uniwicktoursandtravels.net
mailto:sales@uniwicktoursandtravels.com.au?subject=Enquiry%20from%20web%20site


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Date   Event Co-ordinators 

5 July Lunch at The Grand 
Marie & Rodney De Kretser 

Trevor Collette, Jill Amit 

23 Aug Roti Lunch 
Jenny & Annesley Young 

Silverene & Peter Jacotine 

18 Oct Savoury Rice and Curry 
Leonie Martenstyn/Rita Young 

Trevor Collette, Jill Amit 

            5 Dec 
X’mas Dance at 

The Grand 

Shireen & Earle Ferdinand 

Melville & Esther Knower 


